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Hi Lucy,

At this time there are still 15 residents on the floor, but they are being moved to a different floor in the facility in June. To do this, the facility has provided the residents and their families with notice of the move and is meeting with each resident and family members to ensure a smooth transition. This move makes sense regardless of the status of the Proposed Project, because it is better for the residents to be in the same location within the facility, rather than have a handful of residents on the 2nd floor.

Please don’t hesitate to call if you have follow up questions. Best,
Rebecca


Rebecca Rodman
(she/her/hers)
Senior Counsel
Direct: 617-279-8990
Mobile: 617‑308‑9175 Rebecca.Rodman@huschblackwell.com

From: Clarke, Lucy (DPH) <Lucy.Clarke2@mass.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 2:04 PM
To: Ciolfi, Kasey <Kasey.Ciolfi@huschblackwell.com>; Rodman, Rebecca
<Rebecca.Rodman@huschblackwell.com>
Cc: Renaud, Dennis (DPH) <Dennis.Renaud@mass.gov>; Kaye, Rebecca (DPH)
<Rebecca.Kaye@mass.gov>; DPH-DL - DoN Program <DPH.DON@MassMail.State.MA.US>
Subject: Re: Masonic Health System DoN #MHSM-24021310-LS: DoN Questions #1

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hi Kasey and Rebecca,
I have what I believe to be a quick clarifying question about one of the responses that I would like to run by you.

The response (pg.7) says that the Applicant is leveraging decreased long-term care utilization to ensure that all existing long-term care residents are living on other floors of

the facility so no residents will need to be moved to accommodate the Proposed Project’s construction.

Does this mean the existing space that is going to be converted into the 40-bed short- term rehabilitation unit is currently unoccupied? Is the space being utilized in any capacity?

I am also available to discuss if that would be easier. Thank you,
Lucy

Lucy Clarke
Analyst | Determination of Need Program Massachusetts Department of Public Health 250 Washington Street, 4th floor
Boston, MA 02108
Email: Lucy.Clarke2@mass.gov Work Cell: 781.223-1779
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From: Ciolfi, Kasey <Kasey.Ciolfi@huschblackwell.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 3:41 PM
To: Clarke, Lucy (DPH) <Lucy.Clarke2@mass.gov>; Rodman, Rebecca
<Rebecca.Rodman@huschblackwell.com>
Cc: Renaud, Dennis (DPH) <Dennis.Renaud@mass.gov>; Kaye, Rebecca (DPH)
<Rebecca.Kaye@mass.gov>; DPH-DL - DoN Program <DPH.DON@MassMail.State.MA.US>
Subject: RE: Masonic Health System DoN #MHSM-24021310-LS: DoN Questions #1
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